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Version 1   prepared for 4th May 2021 review. 
 

To note the reasons why the Annual Parish meeting has been delayed for 
2021. 

 

 
 

The Annual Parish Meeting is required to be held between the 1st March and 1st June 
each year. 
Due to the pandemic, it is not anticipated that this can be done safely in the Village 
Hall within the legal timeframe. 
Council resolved in the January 2021 Meeting: 
 
5397 To decide when to hold the Annual Parish Meeting and to agree costs & arrangements: It 
was RESOLVED: Unanimously, to defer the Annual Parish Meeting (Assembly) until later in the 
year in the hope that a meeting could be held in person at the village hall. 

 
 

The date will be considered when the lockdown has been completely 
lifted as council would like as many parishioners to attend as possible. 

 
 


